MENDOCINO COUNTY DROUGHT RESILIENCE PLAN

KICKOFF MEETING

The Drought Resilience Plan (DRP) is under development to support and facilitate drought and water shortage preparedness in our community



September 5th, 2024



3:00 PM - 4:30 PM



In-person: UCCE / Farm Advisor Building 890 N. Bush St. Ukiah, Ca



Online: Zoom



Refreshments

YOUR INPUT IS KEY!

We are looking for active involvement from the community to provide insights and feedback to the DRP.

For more info contact: Laura Garza, UCCE Water and Climate Change Advisor legarza@ucanr.edu





